
Getting things done – Pennycook Lane
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to the residents who highlighted to me this 30mph sign on
Pennycook Lane which has been essentially made redundant as the area is now
all part of the new 20mph zone that covers the Perth Road district shopping
centre, Magdalen Green, Perth Road Lanes and surrounding streets.

I highlighted this to the City Council and the sign has since been removed.
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